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Silkstone Newsletter

                                 September 2021
Welcome to the Autumn Term Newsletter. A sad farewell to all our school leavers who have started school this month and a warm welcome to all our new children. We have a busy term planned with lots of fun and exciting activities and events.

Defibrrillator 
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Amazing !!!! Through  fundraising and kind donations we have achieved our goal to raise money for the defibrillator. We are in the process of purchasing this to install and our lovely electrican has offered to install this for free.

Thank you to everyone for supporting us.
All About Me Forms

To start the new term we are sending home new All About Me forms to be returned when convenient. This is to update routines, likes and dislikes and individual interests.
Absences

In line with our procedures we are reminding parents that any missed/sick sessions will be charged. During the pandemic we have supported our families when absent from nursery due to covid. However in response to the changing guidance on isolations and testing we are returning to our normal operating procedures.
Drop Off  and Collection
From September 6th we are continuing with our current system for drop off, we will greet you at the door and take children to their rooms.

Regarding collections, from September 6th we will be covering staff members from your child’s room to bring them to the door. This will help you to find out what they have been doing throughout the day and share any information you might need. If you need a longer conversation you can book a telephone appointment. This system will be reviewed on a weekly basis and we will be following the emerging guidance.We are hopeful that we will be welcoming you back in to the building from October Half Term.

The one way system will remain. Thank you for your cooperation.
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New Nursery Curriculum

Following changes to statutary guidance our curriculum is changing for the better. As always our curriculum is designed to be inclusive and accessable to all our children. We will continue to use Early Essence sharing photographs of the days activities. Our curriculum will be available shortly for you to see on our website. If you have any questions please do not hesitate to ask us.

Harvest Festival
Children will be enjoying a week of harvest songs and activities. A harvest table will be at the main entrance for any donations. These will be distributed to the community.
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25-29 October

We are now taking bookings for holiday club please book early to avoid disappointment
Friday 29th October – Non Uniform Day
Something fun for everyone – 

Dress up if you dare!!!



Individual Photographs  

Photographs are being taken by Tempest on 23 and 24 November and will be distributed before Christmas.
Changes to Your Details

Any changes to your contact details or emergency contracts please request a new Emergency form from a member of staff.
Early Years Education Funding

Please note there are 2 weeks that are Non Funded weeks for October Half Term.
Week commencing 25th October and 1st November. Forms will be distributed in October for the Spring Term.
Christmas Closure 
Nursery closes on Thursday 23rd at 6pm and reopens on Tuesday 4th January. Holiday Club will be open on Monday 20th – Thursday 23th December.
Cliff Nursery Silkstone Tel: (01226)792350

